
City Clerk / Treasurer - Memo 

November 16, 2023 

 

Mayor & Council –  

For City Council Regular Meeting on November 21, 2023 

 

As part of your packet is the Pig Dreams LLC DBA Dickeys BBQ New Application for Beer & Wine & Liquor 

License.  The application is before you because the new owners purchased the business.  This is not a 

transfer but a New Application as the previous license had not been in use (per the Idaho State ABC) for 

the allotted time to be allowed a transfer.  The applicant has satisfied all requirements through ISP and 

Ada County and are working with Mid / Star Fire for their inspection.  

 

Their fees were reduced to accommodate the remainder of the license year as per Star City Code and have 

been paid to the City of Star. 

 

I recommend this application be approved by the Council with the stipulation the license is issued once 

the Fire Inspection has been completed / satisfied. 

 

Regards –  

 

Jacob M Qualls, idCMC 

City Clerk – Treasurer, City of Star 


